
FOI 0239/2023 Response 
 
Request  
 
In your response you advised this policy should be ready the end of July – do you know if it 
has been ratified yet? (follow up to 094/2023) 
 
Response 
 
Please find attached the requested Seclusion and Segregation Policy and note that 
exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, has been applied to the 
document. 
 
This therefore means that the document has been redacted to remove staff members 
signatures and names as we do not release staff members personal information.  


